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Hulm, Petra

From: Bevra Jacobson <Bevra_Jacobson@Yakama.com>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2016 10:17 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Comment regarding Rule change to allow temporary admission to practice

Good morning, 
 
Please consider this letter support for the proposed rule change to allow out-of-state lawyers ease in gaining 
temporary admission to practice law in the state of North Dakota  in order to represent Water Protectors.  It is 
imperative that these individuals' Constitutional rights are protected, and allowing out-of-state lawyers to 
represent them will alleviate the burden to the Public Defender system.  Therefore, I support the rule change as 
proposed. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Bevra Jacobson 
Public Defender-Legal Aid Services Program Manager 
Yakama Nation 
P.O. Box 151 
Toppenish, WA  98948 
Office (509) 865-5121, Ext. 4870 
Fax (509) 865-4250 
Email:  bevra@yakama.com 
  
***NOTICE:  This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient, or 
believe that you have received this communication in error, please do not print, copy, retransmit, disseminate, or otherwise use the 
information.  Also, please indicate to the sender that you have received this communication in error, and destroy the copy you 
received.  Any unauthorized review, use or distribution is prohibited.*** 
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